
 

At James Wolfe, we are constantly striving to further enrich the opportunities and experiences for our pupils -- 
this may include playground improvements, extracurricular activities, development of indoor spaces (e.g. 

libraries), special provision, inspirational visitors and experiences. If you would like to make a contribution to our 
fundraising efforts, please go to our Go Fund Me page at https://gofund.me/3f7ee947. We will share updates on 

how we spend these donations in the Weekly Wolfe. Thank you in advance for your contributions. 
 

Thursday 13th July 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

   

Wow, what a busy few weeks we have had and a few more ‘firsts’ for me! I don’t think I know 
where to begin describing all of the wonderful things that have happened this week, but I’ll give 
it a go… 

Our new Reception children had their Stay and Play sessions and it was wonderful to see both 
our current families and our new families join the school.  

We also saw the children finding out which class they will be in next year; they were given the 
opportunity to visit their new classroom and, of course -- the most exciting part of class swap 
day -- meet their new class teacher. The buzz of excitement was electric and the children have 
not stopped talking about their plans for next year. It is certainly looking like the 2023 2024 
academic year is going to be a good one!  

This week, we have also begun our farewell celebrations with our Year 6 children. They have 
been incredible role models this year and I know that they will go on to achieve great success 
in the future. Their first performance of Matilda moved us all to tears this week -- such poise, 
confidence and commitment demonstrates the culmination of so many years of hard work and 
words cannot express the pride that we all feel. Good luck Year 6! 

On Wednesday evening, we had the much-anticipated Open Evening and Sculpture Trail, where 
families were wowed by the showcase of work completed during our Whole-School Project. It 
was so lovely to see the children’s work showcased across the community for all the children to 
see.  

This morning sees the start of Sports' Days. with Reception today and Year 1-6 tomorrow 
(Friday). We look forward to cheering on the children in all their activities. 

In this final week, I will finish my first year at James Wolfe and what a year it has been! I have 
learnt so much about the school community and I feel PROUD to work at James Wolfe. The 
children at James Wolfe really do showcase the PROUD values every single day and it is a joy 
to be part of their education journey. I am so PROUD that all voices are valued, and I am grateful 
for the conversations and views that you -- as the parent community -- have shared with me on 
a daily basis, as well as the support you have shown to me. Thank you so much.  

Kind regards, 
Ms Gallagher 

 

 

https://gofund.me/3f7ee947


 

 
  

PLACE2BE PROJECT MANAGER 

We are sad to share that Emily Wasp from Place2Be will no longer be with us from 
the end of this term and that Jen Mason will be our new School Project Manager 
from 1st September. She will be doing a thorough handover with Emily over the 

coming weeks. Next year Place2Be will only be working at our Royal Hill Campus.  

 

 

 
  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

The booking letter for September's Breakfast Club has been                                          
sent out to parents and can be found at 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5fc511ab7c358b6a25a5024e/t/64ae77f0b61a8f580a4b8ccc/168915556

8876/Breakfast+Club+Booking+Letter+-+July+2023.pdf. Booking is now open. 
 

Places at Breakfast Club (both campuses) must be booked in advance. If parents 
find they are unable to book, for example there are no spaces, they must 

email admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk to ask if there are any spaces available. Please 
can parents note that they must book if their child is to attend. 

 
The price of our Breakfast Club provision will increase in September to £3.50/day. 

 
The start and finish times of Breakfast Club are: Randall Place 8am to 9am 

and Royal Hill 7.45am to 8.45am. Children may arrive any time                                        
up to 15 minutes before the end. 

 

 

 
  

HOLIDAY FOOD AND FUN 

Holiday Food and Fun is back for the upcoming holiday, including free activities for 
young people in Royal Greenwich! 

 
If your child is aged between 4 and 16, and receives or is eligible for benefit-related 

free school meals, they'll be able to claim a spot at one of the participating clubs, 
which will run between Monday 24th July and Friday 1st September 2023. 

 
Please check the directory 

at https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/holidayfoodandfun and then contact your 
preferred club to secure your space. 

 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5fc511ab7c358b6a25a5024e/t/64ae77f0b61a8f580a4b8ccc/1689155568876/Breakfast+Club+Booking+Letter+-+July+2023.pdf
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5fc511ab7c358b6a25a5024e/t/64ae77f0b61a8f580a4b8ccc/1689155568876/Breakfast+Club+Booking+Letter+-+July+2023.pdf
mailto:admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk
https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/holidayfoodandfun


 

 

  

 

 
Hi everyone, 
 

 
  

Please can we once again remind you that you can donate to the FJWS when doing your 
shopping at no extra cost to yourself! 
 
When you shop online, please access your accounts via their associated charity portals. If you 
visit your Amazon account via http://smile.amazon.co.uk and assign ‘Friends of James Wolfe 
School’ as your chosen charity, Amazon will then make a donation to us for every purchase you 
make! For online shopping with thousands of other retailers (such as Argos, John Lewis, 
Sainsbury’s and many more), please begin via http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk and follow the 
directions to link the FJWS, so that each retailer will make a donation. 
 
These are both fantastic ways to fund school projects with very little effort required, so please 
remember to set them up next time you go online -- and a massive thank you to everyone who 
has done so already!  
 
Please follow/like us on Twitter/Facebook to find out more about what we do, as well as about 
upcoming social/fundraising events.  All are welcome!  

  
Email: friendsofJWS@gmail.com  

Facebook: https://en-gb.facebook.com/FJWSGreenwich 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/fjwsgreenwich 

  
   

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Summer Term 2023 

 
Thursday 13th July -- Reception Sports Day (RM/RP AM, RL/RC PM) 

Thursday 13th July -- Year 6 Performance (5:30pm) 
Friday 14th July -- Sports Day -- Year 4-6 AM / Year 1-3 PM 

Friday 14th July -- Year 6 Performance (5:30pm) 
Monday 17th July -- Nursery Sports Day and Celebration Assemblies 

Tuesday 18th July -- Reception Picnic in the Park 
Thursday 20th July -- Summer Concert (RP 10:00am) 

Thursday 20th July -- Year 6 Leavers' Assembly (2pm, The John Roan) 
Friday 21st July -- Last Day of Term 

 

Autumn Term 2023 

 
Monday 4th Sept. -- First Day of Term -- INSET DAY -- Pupils Do Not Attend School 

Tuesday 5th September -- INSET DAY -- Pupils Do Not Attend School 

Wednesday 6th September -- Year 1-6 Children Return to School  

 

http://smile.amazon.co.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
mailto:friendsofJWS@gmail.com
https://en-gb.facebook.com/FJWSGreenwich
https://twitter.com/fjwsgreenwich


  

  

 



  

  

  



 

 
  

ACTIV CAMPS 

AllKidsCan will be running ActivCamps across four schools in The Royal Borough of 
Greenwich and surrounding areas over the Summer.  As part of the ongoing work 
they do with the Greenwich School Sports Partnership, they offer a £10 discount to 
all new parents making their first booking for a child who attends a GSSP member 

school, which luckily James Wolfe is! For more information, please 
visit http://www.allkidscan.co.uk or email them at info@allkidscan.co.uk. 
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